From: Bath, Mitchell

Sent: 4/09/2024 2:05:48 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subiect: TRIMMED: Online Submission - DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road
ubject: NEWPORT NSW 2106

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my full support for the proposed upgrades to Newport Surf Club and to voice my
disagreement with the SNPP’s refusal of the renovation Development Application (DA).

These works are essential to enhance the efficiency of the club, thereby improving its ability to protect the
community. Newport Surf Club is recognized as one of the top clubs nationally, and these renovations are
critical for addressing safety issues and ensuring the club can continue its invaluable service to the community
(locally and visitors) for many years to come.

Thank you for considering my perspective on this important matter.

Mitchell Bath
4/63 Foamcrest Avenue, Newport






